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“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me 

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence. 

 

 

 

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY 
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Dear Parents and Carers of Years 1 to 6 

 

As part of your child’s education at Redhill Primary Academy, we promote personal wellbeing and development 

through a comprehensive Personal, Social, Health and Economic Education programme.  

 

PSHCE education is the curriculum subject that gives children the knowledge, understanding, attitudes and 

practical skills to live safe, healthy, productive lives and meet their full potential.  

 

During the last half term of the school year, your child will be taking part in a number of lessons which will 

focus on the relationships aspect of PSHCE. At Redhill, we choose to follow Shropshire Council‘s ‘Respect 

Yourself’ programme. This has been nationally recognised, is informed by good practice guidance and has 

received the quality kitemark from the PSHCE Association. The programme balances elements such as 

understanding changes, life cycles and hygiene, with content on relationships, feelings and values.  

 

As a school, we are committed to working in partnership with parents. Attached to this letter, you will find a 

guide for parents that accompanies the programme so please take the time to read through this.  

 

If you have any questions or would like to find out more about your child’s relationships education, we would 

like to invite you to attend a parent information Teams session on Tuesday 15th June from 10.30-11.30 to 

discuss what your child will learn and the materials and resources used in lessons.  

 

If you would like to attend the meeting, please complete the link below:- 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1zbWVwQQ30Sg_M0tROteyY6XEc1PCh9MkYYBlfgqE

uVUOEEzSzRUTDBSTjdBRjQ3REdEN0dIQUU2WS4u 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs L Fance 

Class Teacher  
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